
CMS PTO’s “An Investment for a Brighter Future” Fundraising Campaign 

YES!  I would like to contribute to the 2021-22 Brighter Future Campaign! Enclosed is my tax-deductible gift of: 

o $180 (just $1 a day!) o $250 o $360 o $500 o Other - $

Donor Name: 

Donor Email Address (needed for tax receipt): 

Student Name Grade Homeroom Teacher 

Please make checks payable to “Central Magnet School PTO” and write “Brighter Future” on the memo line.  Place this form 
and your check in an envelope marked “Brighter Future.”  Send in to CMS with your student, drop off in the front office, or mail 
to CMS at the attention of the PTO at 701 E. Main Street, Murfreesboro, TN, 37130.  CMS PTO is a 501(c)(3) organization, 
and all contributions are fully tax-deductible in accordance with tax laws.  A receipt will be provided through email for tax 
deduction purposes. 


